
 

G.F.O.A. Distinguished Budget Presentation Award 
 
 
The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) presented 
an Award for Distinguished Budget Presentation to Forsyth County for its annual budget for the 
fiscal year beginning July 1, 2011. 
 
 
 
In order to receive this award, a governmental unit must publish a budget document that meets 
program criteria as a policy document, as an operating guide, as a financial plan, and as a 
communications device. 
 
 
 
The award is valid for a period of one year only.  We believe our current budget continues to 
conform to program requirements, and we are submitting it to GFOA to determine its eligibility for 
another award. 
 
 
 
This award, along with the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting, helps 
Forsyth County present a quality image to bond rating agencies and their outside organizations. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A Special Thanks To: 
 

Ilana Spindel, Madison Alford, and Allison McGuire 
for their design of the FY 2012-2013 budget document cover.  

Their hard work and effort are greatly appreciated. 
 

10th Graders at West Forsyth High School 
Mrs. Kirsten Russ, Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS THE PLACE FOR THE AWARD 
CERTIFICATE WHICH NEEDS TO BE 
SCANNED IN. 


